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Christmas E-card Competition

FAQ’s

Who can enter?

The competition is open to children in England, Wales, Scotland and Northern Ireland

under the age of 12.

What if my child turns 13 before the closing date (31 December 2017)?

Children should be under 12 years of age at the time of entering.

How will you check that children are under 12 years old?

We will be relying on the honesty of our supporters. If an entrant is found to be over 12,

they will forfeit their prize and another winner will be selected.

Can | email a scanned copy of my child’s card and just send you an
actual copy if they win?

Unfortunately not. Hand-drawn entries must be sent by post because the winning ecard
must go to our design house so that it can be scanned and used digitally in the 2017
card collection. Computer-generated and photo entries can be sent by email as this will

not affect the quality or colour.
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What if my child wins and | do not want them to take part in any
publicity?

If your child wins or they are a runner-up we will only publish the child’s first name, and
age. As part of the competition we need to announce who has won but the information
we release to the public, and the information present on the final card, will be very
basic. If you do not want to provide any further information or take part in any additional

publicity, we respect that decision.

Why can’t my entry be returned? What if | included a stamp or return
envelope?

The winning e-card must be sent to STEEL BONES so that it can be scanned for digital

use. Unfortunately it cannot be returned.

How is the competition judged?

Judging will be carried out by STEEL BONES staff and Trustees. The judges' decisions

are final and no correspondence will be entered into regarding this decision.

Thanks so much for your support and good luck with the competition!



